			[image: Logo

Description automatically generated]








		
		







			I would like to thank every parent, grandparent, caregiver, & youth worker for an amazing weekend of fun and fellowship. The youth did an amazing job, and we are so very proud of them. We know the holidays are a busy time for you and your family, so let's get straight to the point. Here's everything you need to know about our ministry this month!
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		Here’s what’s coming up in our ministry . . .
November Service Project
The month of November is for giving. We will work with our children to demonstrate the gift of generosity and service. During children’s church the youth and children will create gifts for our elders and veterans. We will also come together to volunteer at a local non for profit. More information will be provided in the coming weeks.  
December 18th 
Next month we will celebrate the birth of our lord and savior Jesus Christ. Through the month of November, we will begin to prepare for our Christmas program. Kids will exhibit how God has uniquely created them by performing at an in-person Christmas program. As we develop our program, we will provide more detailed information. 
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		BEHIND THE SCENES: A 4-WEEK SERIES FROM THE OLD TESTAMENT ON ESTHER
SERIES OVERVIEW:
The most important part of any play is what happens “behind the scenes.” There’s lighting, wardrobe, casting, playwriting — so much has to happen perfectly to bring the production together! In the story of Esther, there is a whole lot going on behind the scenes, too. In this four-week series, kids will discover the most important character in Esther’s story isn’t always center-stage, but can often be found behind the scenes working, helping, giving support and giving peace. (Spoiler alert: It's God!)
DOWNLOAD THIS MONTH’S FAMILY GUIDE
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	In a world so full of social interactions, it can be hard for the world at large to recognize the greatness within every unique introvert. THIS BOOK is a great and eye-opening read for all introverts and the extroverts who love them.
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	This month we spotlight Sis. Diane Byrd. She has been working with the youth for over 10 years. Sis. Byrd continues to diligently give her time, energy, and love to the children’s ministry. She is active in multiple ministries within our church. She always has a positive word and a beautiful smile to offer. We honor her service to our church and our children. 
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		We're always trying to better understand what it's like to raise kids today. So here's what we're wondering: What's the BEST thing about raising kids, right now? Hit Reply on this email and let us know!
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Quiet Power: The Secret Strengths of Introverted Kids

By Susan Cain
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